PUBLIC NOTICE

OPERATIVE PLAN CHANGE 2 TO THE WAITAKI CATCHMENT WATER
ALLOCATION REGIONAL PLAN

At an ordinary Council meeting held on 4 December 2014, the Canterbury
Regional Council (Environment Canterbury) approved proposed Plan Change 2
to the Waitaki Catchment Water Allocation Regional Plan.

In accordance with Clause 20 of the First Schedule to the Resource Management
Act 1991 public notice is hereby given that proposed Plan Change 2 to the
Waitaki Catchment Water Allocation Regional Plan will become operative on 19
December 2014.

Copies of operative Plan Change 2 may be inspected during office hours at:

The offices of Environment Canterbury at 24 Edward Street, Lincoln; 75
Church Street, Timaru; and Beach Road, Kaikoura.

All open pubilic libraries in the Canterbury Region.

The head offices of Christchurch City, Kaikoura, Hurunui, Waimakariri, Selwyn,
Ashburton, Timaru, Mackenzie, Waimate and Waitaki District Councils.

A paper and/or CD copies of Plan Change 2 can be ordered at no charge from
Customer Services, Environment Canterbury. Please contact Customer Services
on 353 9007 if you are calling from Christchurch, or 0800 324 636 if calling from
outside of Christchurch, or by email to ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz. The Plan Change
2 can be downloaded free of charge from the Environment Canterbury website
www.ecan.govt.nz.

For all inquiries please contact Customer Services; Christchurch 353 9007 or
Freephone 0800 324 636.
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